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From: Nancy Morris 
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 3:05:59 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Urgent request - reconsider sidewalk designs for 5th AVE NE, 20th Ave NE, and future sidewalks for Westminster Way
N and a thank you
Importance: High
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Attention Council:
During your strategic planning workshop on March 4-5, please keep in mind all the urgent messages  from numerous citizens who want
you  to save the 5th AVE NE trees.  Thank your for reconsidering the Rodarte Contract and delaying as long as you can.  The Tree
Preservation Code Team and Save Shoreline Tree citizen groups have enumerated the concerns very well as follows:

"Review the designs for the new sidewalk program that are in progress now. Concerns of citizens and Save Shoreline Trees.

We support sidewalks, but the not the proposed width of sidewalks along residential streets.

Immediate: the new sidewalk project at 5th Ave NE between NE 175th and NE 182 Ct.
Immediate: the new sidewalk project at 20th Ave NW, between NW 190th and NW 195th St.
In planning: the new sidewalk project along Westminster Way N from N 145th to N 153rd.”

I concur with the above statements in their entirety.  In addition please review my previous letters to you the Council, submitted on
February 28, 2022, regarding my concerns for the  proposed sidewalk designs and loss of 17 healthy northwest native conifers and my
support to the TCPT protective tree code amendments.

Regards,
Nancy Morris
Shoreline, WA 
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